
 

15 November 2016 
Dear Parent(s)/Carer(s), 
 
Further to our recent telephone conversation, I am delighted to confirm your child has been 
selected to attend the Ambition Nottingham: Kusuma, Sutton Scholars programme, 
organised by The University of Nottingham. Please find enclosed the relevant documentation 
from the University, which you are required to complete and return to them directly using the 
freepost envelope. 
 
In addition, could you please complete our reply slip below, by Friday 18 November, giving 
permission for your child to participate in the programme (including a visit to The University of 
Nottingham on Friday 9 December 2016). 
 
The students will be given a presentation in their study support session on Thursday 24 
November, providing them with information on this exciting venture and this will also be an 
opportunity for them ask any questions. 
 
The visit to The University of Nottingham on Friday 9 December will involve a variety of 
activities designed to introduce students to University life. Students need to arrive to school 
as normal on this day in their school uniform. We will be leaving school at 8.30am and return 
by 3.30pm. Students will be transported by our school minibus and will need to bring a 
packed lunch. If your child is in receipt of free school meals, this will be provided by school. 
There will no further cost incurred.  
 
If you have any questions, do not hesitate to give me a call. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

 
Rachel I’Anson (Mrs) 
Assistant Head of Year 7 
…………………..……………………………………………………………………………………… 

Please return to Mrs I’Anson by Friday 18 November 2016 
 

Ambition Nottingham: Kusuma, Sutton Scholars 
 

Student Name_____________________________________   Tutor Group___________ 
 
I/We give/do not give our consent for my/our child to; 
 

� Participate in The Sutton Scholars programme at The University of Nottingham 
 

� Attend The University of Nottingham on Friday 9 December 
 
 
Signed ______________________________________________ Parent/Carer 


